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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 22 APRIL 2020 

 
 
Sandblasting Works in Entry Garden as part of Heritage Interpretation – Tuesday, 28th 
April 
 
We will be undertaking essential sandblasting works associated with the heritage 
interpretation works next Tuesday, 28th April on the concrete wall near the Entry Garden lift.  
 
Access to the IBC building and the lift will be maintained at all times. The work zone will 
clearly be delineated using AFT fencing and signage. 
 
Please refer to the photo below for the wall in discussion. 
 
What to expect 
 
These works are typically noisy as the sandblasting involves the use of a compressor. This is 
likely to cause some disruption, especially to nearby tenants at the IBC and NIC Buildings. 
The noisy works are expected to take place for approximately three hours in the morning.  
 
Work duration 
 
Workers are expected to arrive on site at 7:30am and commence setting up which is 
anticipated to take an hour. Following that, sandblasting is expected to take approximately 
three hours to complete, however progress could be delayed due to unforeseen 
circumstances such as inclement weather. Works are expected to finish at 5:00pm. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com or call 1800 870 549. 
 
Thank you for your patience and ongoing cooperation during this essential work. 

 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

South Eveleigh      
Communications and Engagement Team 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Davy Road, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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